
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2 Glengarry Crescent, Invercargill       Phone: 03 217 5493    
Email: office@eastside-baptist-church.com 

Website: www.eastside-baptist-church.com Follow us on Facebook: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/166908206693283 

LEADERSHIP TEAM: 
Interim Pastor: Chris Lee: 027 228 8928   Chairman/Treasurer Bruce McDonald:  027 320 0290  
Ngaire Webster: 027 310 2268            George Dawson: 022 324 4619        Shirley Muirhead 027 453 4063 
Other roles: 
Privacy Officer: Lana McMillan  Health and Safety Officer and Child Protection Officer vacancies 

NEWSLETTER 30th March 2025 

ROSTER: 

30th Mar 6th Apr 13th April 
Good Friday 
18th 

SERVICE Chris Bruce Beryl  
COMMUNION  ????  ???? 
KITCHEN LEADER Shirley Gloria Flo Sarah 
KITCHEN HELPER F/G H-L M N-P 
GREETERS Nancy Roy Flo Joyce 
VAN Dennis Musa Don Jamie 
WORSHIP LEADER Eliya Libby Eliya Libby 
SOUND DESK Elie Ngaire Cecil Josh 
MEDIA DESK Ngaire Mike Jackie Byron 
PREACHING Chris Chris Chris Chris 
If you are unable to do your roster duty, please contact someone else on that roster and swap with them 
 

 
The van is available for pickups please contact Chris or the van driver by 8pm Saturday if you need 
a ride on the Sunday. If you normally get a ride and don’t need one this week, please let us know. 
 

What’s on this week at Eastside 

Monday 31st 6am  Prayer meeting at church 
12.30pm Gardening Growers @ Chris and Karlene’s (weekly) 

                         6pm                 Chris’ homegroup @ church (weekly)  
Tues 1st 7.30pm Bible Study at church (fortnightly) 
Wed 2nd 6am  Men’s coffee at McDonalds (fortnightly) 

10am  Coffee and Muffin at church (weekly) 
                          6pm                Lynley & Terry's Home group @139 George St (weekly) 
Thursday 3rd Midday  Prayer meeting @ Roy and Nancy’s 61 Sydney St (weekly)  
Friday 4th 10am                Eliya's Prayer time @ church (weekly)  
Sunday  6th 10.30am    Worship service (weekly!) 
   

https://www.facebook.com/groups/166908206693283


 

Booking sheet:  Please check before you plan to use a space in the church building and let Chris or 
Karlene know to reserve a day and time for your activity.  

                 
 

Thought for the Week 
From Chris’s sermon last Sunday:  Every action, whether work or prayer, can be an opportunity to 
connect with God, fostering a deep spiritual relationship. We can seek God's presence in all aspects of 
life. Even mundane tasks can be transformed into acts of worship. 
 

Upcoming Events – Checkout the noticeboard for further details 
See the lounge TV and the noticeboard for upcoming events 
Womens conference in Dunedin this Saturday 5th 
Mens Conference in Gore 17 May 
Global Praise here on Easter Saturday – do we have enough singers and musicians?  
 

Young Adult Service TONIGHT at 7pm here 
 
Fundraising for Gabriel’s sports trip to Auckland at Easter.  Sausage sizzle after church today 
 

Combined evening service  
Sunday 4 May, 6.00pm at First Church   Simply Worship: A night of worship and prayer 

 

Fire Evacuation training with Paul Haskins on Tuesday 8th April at 7pm. Learn how to keep safe in a fire 
and how to help others get out of the building 
 

Christian bookshop. River Books, the Gore Christian Bookshop is able to help you source the Christian 
literature, books, DVDs that you want.  Ring Lorraine at 03 208 4552 
 

Southern Marriage Retreat 
Friday 13 June, 7-9pm + Saturday 14 June, 9.30am-5.45pm at C3 Church, 117 Spey St,  
COST: $185 per couple 
 

 

❖ URGENT Vacancies:   

                     Van drivers and Kids Church workers 

 

❖ Please continue to pray for the Pastoral search team and Leadership who are praying and 

seeking God for whom He has chosen to pastor His Church at Eastside. 

 

❖ If you would like prayer: Chris, Karlene and the leadership are available or send a message via our 

WhatsApp or write to us on the newsletter insert.  We have a confidential group of pray-ers who can 

intercede for specific needs. 

 

• Tithes and Offerings: Bank account 060925 0116320-00 or place your offering in the container 

inside the door of the auditorium.  Thankyou - every contribution helps us to achieve our mission goals. 

 
 

Baptist Mission Arotahi: Praying with our global whānau: Romania 
"We give thanks for the freedom and the opportunities we have to share the Gospel. Please pray for 
opportunities to reach the outsiders around us and the young people in our churches. Pray also for 
developing young leaders in our churches who are faithful and live a life of integrity." 

If you have organised an event or practice, and it goes past 8.30pm, can you please ring 
the security company to let them know. The number is on the keypad. Otherwise, they 
ring Bruce to check if the building is being broken into. 


